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Dear Parents & Carers,

Welcome back!  We have been delighted with the level of enthusiasm and excitement from the children returning to school this 
week.  It has been a short week,  but there is lots to read in the Newsletter regards to learning taking place.

This week I would like to use this newsletter to raise some housekeeping items:

1. From Monday 15 January please ensure that all absence from school is reported via study bugs.  Access to study bugs is straight 
forward and  can be found in the top right-hand corner of our school website.  Study Bugs links directly with our school 
registers and supports us with our safeguarding policy. Thank you for your support.

2. All school meals should now be ordered via ParentPay.  If you do forget please call the school before 9.30am to order via the    
    school office. 

3. There is an increasing amount of lost property, please ensure your child’s belongings are clearly labelled to help reunite items 
    with children.

4. After School Club with Mrs Hall will be CLOSED on Monday 22nd January for staff training.  Mr Findlay’s Year 3 and Year   
    Mixed Football Club remains open. 

Best wishes,

Mrs Wallace
Head Teacher

https://finhamparkmultiacademytrust.co.uk/
https://www.bing.com/ck/a?!&&p=af80741f53894e5dJmltdHM9MTY4MDU2NjQwMCZpZ3VpZD0xZmY2YmRkMC02MWU5LTY2OTItMjk5MS1iMjAxNjAxMjY3Y2MmaW5zaWQ9NTE5OQ&ptn=3&hsh=3&fclid=1ff6bdd0-61e9-6692-2991-b201601267cc&psq=lillington+primary+school+on+facebook&u=a1aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cuZmFjZWJvb2suY29tL0xpbGxpbmd0b25OdXJzZXJ5YW5kUHJpbWFyeVNjaG9vbC8&ntb=1


IT’S EXCITING TO NOTICE 
AND CELEBRATE

Congratulations to Maple class who achieved fantastic attendance 
this week 96.9%

Congratulations to Hopper Class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 2 this week 94.4%

Overall school attendance this week is below our target of 95%.  
Total school attendance was  92.2%

Congratulations to Darwin class who achieved the highest attendance 
in Key Stage 1 this week 95.8%



 SEN SUPPORT 

The SEND page on our school website contains lots of helpful information. https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/send-
information-and-report/ Please do take a look and if you need any advice or support, please ask.  

The Community Autism Support Service provides support and guidance for young autistic people or those awaiting a diagnosis. The 
service currently has a significant waiting list and has therefore produced a bank of materials to support young people and their 
families. This can be accessed by clicking this link - https://casspartnership.org.uk/resources/

Warwickshire SENDIAS provides information, advice and support to disabled children and young people, and those with SEN from birth to 25, and their 
parents living in Warwickshire. 'Young people' means those aged between 16 and 25 years who can contact SENDIAS independently if they wish to do so.

Their accredited team of local advisors offers impartial, confidential advice and support on all matters relating to SEND. Their aim is to enable you to 
make informed decisions.

https://www.kids.org.uk/warwickshire-sendiass-front-page

Wednesday 
24th January

@ 2pm

SEN 
afternoon

 
@ LNPS 

YOU’RE 
INVITED 

https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/send-information-and-report/
https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/send-information-and-report/
https://www.kids.org.uk/warwickshire-sendiass-front-page


NURSERY 2 YEAR OLDS 
Mother Teresa has settled back to nursery well this week. We have been making new friendships by welcoming our 
new additions to our classroom. The children have also been exploring 'loose parts' to construct and build with.



NURSERY 3 YEAR OLDS 
This week we have been settling in back into our routine. We have also welcomed in our new 
starters. We have been looking at ice and what happens to it as well as frost from the morning.
We have enjoyed playing with our new friends and building with the construction blocks.



RECEPTION - BEVAN
Reception have made so much progress writing their names since September, 

Mrs Wallace was so impressed that we blew her socks off!



YEAR ONE - DARWIN
Year 1 have had a great start to the new year. They have rewritten the Year 1 writing toolkit to challenge themselves 
even more within their writing. Here are a few examples from the very first lesson back.



YEAR TWO - PEAKE
Year 2 had a fantastic first day back. They came into class to find a letter from a pirate telling them a treasure chest 
had been hidden in school and they had to follow the clues to find it. After the hunt, we made our own treasure maps, 
pirates with moving limbs and read some pirate stories. The next day they wrote recounts of their treasure hunt.



YEAR THREE DREW
Drew Class have been working very hard since their return this 
term. Our new topic is Rocks, Relics and Rumbles. In art we have 
been looking at fossils and focusing on shading and texture from 
real ammonites and pictures. The children have also been focusing 
on proportion and viewpoint. 



YEAR FOUR - HOPPER
Year 4 were introduced to factors for the first 
time this week. They learnt that when they 
multiply two whole numbers to give a product, 
both the numbers that they multiplied 
together are factors of the product. For 
example, 3 × 5 = 15, so 3 and 5 are factors of 
15. 3 and 5 are also referred to as a “factor 
pair” of 15

 



YEAR FIVE - KING

 

King Class have started a series of yoga sessions in 
their PE this week. They learned a range of yoga 
poses including fox, cow, cobra and downdog. Once 
they'd learned the poses, they linked them together 
to create a flow. In these photos the children are 
showing some of the poses. 

.
 



YEAR SIX - FITZGERALD

This week, the children in Fitzgerald have been using 
their prior knowledge of balanced arguments to 
both create and debate a range of juicy discussion 
points! After many heated yet respectful exchanges, 
they went on to compose some highly insightful and 
engaging cold writes. What a super start to 2024! 

 



FOREST SCHOOL 

Forest School have had lots of fun in their final 
session this week. They were very sensible observing 
the rules of fire and safety, enjoyed making s'mores 
and put the fire out safely at the end.

 



LSPTFA NOTICES



 FURTHER NOTICES 



MENU – WEEK 1School menu  Week commencing 

Monday 15th January 2024
Educaterers - Please click here 
to see your school menu

Spring Term celebration menus 

Superhero Lunch 
Thursday 18th January 2024

Chinese New Year
Thursday 8th  February 2024

World Book Day
Thursday 7th March 2024

Please remember to tell school 
if your child has an allergy or 
food intolerance. Thank you!

https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus
https://educaterers.co.uk/our-menus
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